
Georgia Fiscal Management Council 

2 Martin Luther King Jr. Drive 

Suite 707, West Tower 

Atlanta, GA 30334 
 

The Executive Board of the Georgia Fiscal Management Council met June 26, 2025 at 11:00am 

via Zoom virtual meeting.  President Kelly Dudley called the meeting to order. 

 

Old Business: 
Minutes:   Minutes from the May Executive Board Meeting were distributed and approved as read. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:  The Treasurer’s report was distributed and approved. 

 

Membership Committee: No Report. 

 

Program/Professional Development: David Lakly from CVIOG reported to the Council. All the dates, 

speakers and links for the upcoming monthly meetings are posted on the website. You can find all of them 

under “Council Events” and “Monthly Council Meetings”. Due to year-end, there will be no monthly 

meeting in July. GSFIC will be presenting in August.  

 

Meeting and Events Committee: President Kelly Dudley presented to the Council. The conference agenda 

is almost fully confirmed. The theme for the conference will be “Be Great!” Additional overflow hotel 

accommodations are now available. An email will be sent out to the membership today. The Westin and 

Home2 Suites is booked. The conference will begin on Sunday, September 28th at 4:30pm to allow for 

personal weekend plans and travel time. Registration begins at 2:30pm on Sunday, September 28th. The 

conference will end at 4:30pm on Wednesday, October, 1st. Members will travel hone on Thursday, 

October 2nd.  

 

Sponsorship: Kenley Finlayson from Defense reported to the Council. Sponsorships for the conference are 

going well. As of today, there are 541 members registered for the conference. Treasurer Chad DaBella and 

his staff are receiving and crediting payments for the conference. An auto-reminder was sent out to the 

membership about renewing your membership dues. Another email was then sent to the membership to 

disregard the email, if you had already paid your dues. Subsequently, an email was sent to confirm your 

payment.  

 

Newsletter: Carla Morris from DCH reported to the Council. A special edition summer newsletter will be 

available in mid-July. The regular newsletter will be available in September.  

 

Scholarship: President Kelly Dudley reported for Teresa Loggins. The committee has received a few 

applications. However, the committee has not received any applications from the TCSG. President Kelly 

Dudley asked the members to help get the word out. The deadline is very soon.  

 

Website: No Report. 

 

General/New Business: Stephanie Beck from OPB and Chanukya Adapa from Deloitte presented 

“Welcome to NextGen….Adaptive Planning” 

 

There being no further business, the motion was made to adjourn. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

______________________________ 

Kelly Dudley 

President 

 

________________________________ 

Alicia Hautala 

Secretary 

 


